EACP Committee

From: Michael Gach <mrgach@att.net>

Sent: Wednesday, September 04, 2019 3:32 PM

To: EACP Committee

Cc: Shane M. Sinenci; Don F. Atay

Subject: Support for a Departmt of Climate Change & Sustainability

Maui County Officials —

We urge you to create a budget and staff for the Office of Environmental Protection &
Sustainability within the Dept. of Env. Management to fully address the vital issues within their
scope. We want you to make a more comprehensive department of Environment Management
that includes Environmental Protection & Sustainability.

To us, Climate Change is the MOST vital issue facing our society.
We must solve this crisis; please support our proposal above.

We'd appreciate your response to this important issue.

Sincerely,

Barbara & Michael Gach, Ph.D.
Maui Full Time Residents



